
                                        Notice 
 

 The Paper-I and Paper-II of CGL (T-II) Exam 2016 
scheduled on 01.12.2016 at the venue of Console 
Management Consultants Pvt. Ltd., Kolkata has been 
cancelled due to some unavoidable circumstances.  
No examination will, therefore, be held in this venue 
on 01.12.2016.  A text message has also been sent to 
the mobile phones of the concerned candidates. The 
inconvenience caused due to this is highly regretted. 

2. The Commission will inform the new date of 
examination in due course through email and SMS.  
The candidates are also advised to follow the website 
of the Commission for this purpose. 

 

                                                                       RD(ER) 


